DAvVIS-BACON U.S. DEFARTMENT OF LABOR
WAGE SURVEY WAGE & HDUR DivISION

08/18/2017

NECA - WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA CHAPTER
5 HOT METAL ST # 301
PITTSBURGH PA 15203-2351

Dear Sir or Madam:

This is to advise you of a Davis-Bacon wage survey to be conducted within your jurisdiction. The Davis-Bacon
and related Acts require the payment of locally prevailing wage rates and fringe benefits to employees of
contractors and subcontractors performing work on federally financed or assisted construction projects. The
Wage and Hour Division of the U.S. Department of Labor is responsible for conducting wage surveys to establish
the wage rates applicable to such construction projects.

This office will be collecting wage payment information on any Residential construction project(s) which were
active and ongoing between 04/01/2016 and 03/31/2017 in the state of Pennsylvania for the counties on the
attached list. This includes federal as well as non-federal projects. The wages being paid construction workers in
this area may affect prevailing wage determinations issued as a result of this survey.

Please promptly notify interested parties in your organization and request their participation in this survey.
Survey WD-10 Forms have been included with this letter and additional forms may be obtained upon request.
Survey information may also be submitted electronically using the electronic WD-10 form. The identity of
respondents will be kept confidential to the maximum extent possible under existing law. The electronic
form, information regarding the Davis-Bacon survey program, and support for completing these forms are
available at web site:

http://www.dol.gov/whd/programs/dbra/wd10/index.htm

Data must be postmarked or submitted electronically by 11/30/2017 to be included in this survey.
Submitters will receive a written acknowledgement of receipt of their information within 2-3 weeks
after receipt of data. Large submissions may be acknowledged in separate mailings and may take longer
than 2-3 weeks for acknowledgement,

We would appreciate any information that you could provide and appreciate your urging interested party
participation in the survey. Any questions concerning this survey, relevant information on construction
wage rates, or request for additional forms should be directed to William Schweizer at the office listed below.

Sincerely,
William SchweizerW

Regional Wage Specialist
Enclosures

U.S. Department of Labor
Wage and Hour Division
170 S Independence Mall West, Suite 850W
Philadelphia PA 19106
Phone: (267) 687-4031

IP-00243



